June 8, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Adam Halemano, a
graduate student with whom I was privileged to work during the fall of 2009 in an online
class, CUR 524 Instructional Design, through the University of Phoenix online campus.
This class is an intensive six week course, requiring substantial assignment completion,
study and participation, as well as the design and creation of a formal, detailed individual
instructional plan. Adam completed everything asked of him promptly. His work was
insightful and well done.

Adam was proactive and diligent in the completion of all of the assignments for this
class. He participated successfully on a learning team, earning the respect and
appreciation of his teammates. He regularly shared excellent insights based on his own
teaching experience. He was pleasantly assertive and positive in his communication with
me, and with the other members of the class. Though I have not met him face to face, 1
am happy to report a very positive experience in working with Adam. I found the quality
of his academic work to be very high. I believe he will continue to be successful in his
academic pursuits. Iam pleased to offer this recommendation, and do so without
reservation. Please feel free to contact me should you desire any further information.

Sincerely,

v 7R

Kenneth R. Nielsen
University of Phoenix Online Faculty

nken@email.phoenix.edu
801-465-4416
801-400-5867




